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Annual Report 2020 
 

Stichting Varda received ANBI status in June, 2020. The Stichting had largely been inactive 

since its founding in 2003, but with the new status our intention was to begin supporting a 

range of campaign projects. 

 

Due to the Corona pandemic, however, new projects were put on hold by donors. The 

activation of the Stichting was therefore delayed. Work to develop the projects continued in 

the meantime, and were launched in early 2021. 

 


